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Question 1	: With reference to ITT Enclosure 2, Towns Fund Guidance, Section 4.23, can you please describe the status of the current draft Camborne TIP document, i.e. how well developed is the draft against the required two section structure?

Answer 1	: Nothing has been drafted to date in line with the two section structure.

The Board is working on the projects that will form the TIP and the Vision for the document in the coming weeks.

Statistics to back up the evidence of need for the TIP have been requested from the appropriate section of the Council. This is being worked on and will hopefully be available within the next week or so.

An online engagement survey has recently been started. There will also be some paper surveys circulated in the coming weeks.



Question 2	: Specifically, what is the current status of the Camborne TIP Evidence Base which informs TIP Section 1?  

Answer 2	: Please see Answer to Question 1 above.



Question 3	: With reference to Guidance Section 5.3, to what extent have Covid-19 impacts been built into the current draft TIP?  

Answer 3	: Given that the draft TIP has not yet been prepared, the opportunity to incorporate COVID-19 impacts into the TIP has not yet been taken. It’s implications are being considered however.



